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Dear Committee Members, Australians care about animals. We have one of the highest rates of 
pet ownership in the world. We love our indigenous species. We want our farming and food 
chain to be humane, ethical and sustainable. Please do not block the ability to report on animal 
cruelty or suffering. Please show leadership on this issue. 


